Dear Samir

re Landing Windows in the communal area

When you visited here on Friday 3rd November, | pointed out the 1st and 2nd floor landing windows
which opened freely, as our means of ventilation and fire exit if needs be.

We now find that both those landing windows and the large one at 4th floor level
have now had restrictor stops put on the top halves, so no window opens

more than 3 inches/7.5cms. This was done shortly after 23rd November,
presumably on Savills' instructions.

Under no circumstances should this be used to suggest to Camden Planning that the windows have always
been restricted or that tenants want the windows restricted in any way.
Many thanks.

flat 34 7 Colosseum Terrace
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